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A WELCOME ADDITION TO THE CITY’S 
SIGNATURE TRAIL SYSTEM

• CITY OF GUELPH PLANNING DOCUMENTS HAVE LONG RECOGNIZED 
THE PARAMOUNT IMPORTANCE OF RIVER VALLEYS IN DEFINING THE 
CITY’S CHARACTER.

• AS EXPRESSED IN THE RIVER SYSTEM MANAGEMENT MASTER PLAN 
“RIVERS AND RIVER CORRIDORS ARE UNDENIABLY PUBLIC; PHYSICAL 
AND VISUAL ACCESS TO THEM MUST BE MAXIMIZED”



BRIDGES REQUIRED FOR RIVERSIDE TRAIL 
SYSTEM: EMMA STREET

RIVER SYSTEMS MANAGEMENT MASTER PLAN Pg 62



BRIDGES REQUIRED FOR RIVERSIDE TRAIL 
SYSTEM: VICTORIA ROAD

RIVER SYSTEMS MANAGEMENT MASTER PLAN Pg 77



WHAT PROGRESS IS BEING MADE ON THE 
VICTORIA ROAD PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE ?


